Email from Julie Smart, Police Licensing Officer, to Tim Northway, Terbay Council Highways Team.

At about midday on Thursday 2 October 2014 myself and Mandy Guy of Torbay Council Licensing Department,
were walking along Vaughan Parade when we noticed, yet again, that Shiraz and Vaughans both had their
tables and chairs well beyond the yellow markers on the pavement.

We went into both premises and advised them that they need to comply with the requirements of their
Pavement Cafe Permits, and asked them to move their furniture to within the area as soon as customers had
left the relevant tables.

| also took photographs of the area in which the yellow markers can be seen, which are attached for your
information.







18" lune 2015

A —boards and tables and chairs outside the cafe permit area.
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TORBAY COUNGIL

Mr Walker
Community Safety
C/O Town Hall
Castle Circus
Torguay
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12 DEC 2014

COMMUN:TY SAFETY

Dear Mr Walker

RE: Nuisance noise from Shiraz cafe / bar reference number SRU211332

Further to our telephone conversation | started to record the titles of the songs, as you can see the
songs being performed are clearly audible. The music has been getting Increasingly louder since the
summer months, to the point where | can hear it above the sound of the television; this is the
loudest disturbance | have heard coming from the harbour side, considerably louder than on Friday
and Saturday nights in the mid-season summer nights.

Please find enclosed the completed diary sheets from 15™ November to 4% December 2014.

I hope this matter can be addressed with Shiraz as soon as possible, as | am sure you will understand
the noise is very disrupting to family life.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind regards
Yours sincerelw
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